G.PULLA REDDY COLLEGE OF PHARMACY

CELEBRATES

NUTRITION WEEK — 7™ SEPTEMBER, 2018

G. Pulla Reddy College of Pharmacy organized “Nutrition and Hygiene Awareness Program for children
and adolescents” on 7™ September 2018 as a part of celebration of the National Nutrition Week(1*" to
7" September). Around 250 students of G.Pulla Reddy High School attended the event. The event was
organized to raise awareness about cleansing products, correct procedure of hand wash, balanced diet
with explanation on food pyramid, basic exercises, nutritional substituents for vegetarians, vitamins and
their deficiency disorders and prevention of common infectious diseases. Pharm.D I, lll and IV year
students actively participated in the event. The program was supervised by Dr. B. Veeresh and
coordinated by Pharm.D teaching staff Mrs. Gouhar Sultana, Mrs. Archana Reddy and Ms. K Niyati.



